
Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
’Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

 
12th October 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

EYFS PHONICS SESSIONS ― 7th–11th November 2016 ― 9.00-9.20am 

We would like to invite you in to watch a phonics session in your child’s class. This is intended to 

show you how we are teaching reading and writing in school to help you to support your child’s 

learning at home.  

You are invited to join us any morning from 9.00am-9.20am during the week beginning 

7th of November 2016. Please see your child’s teacher to book a slot.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Early Years Team  


